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Next week at Ash Green we will be deep diving into reading on Monday. Rev Robb will host an 
assembly at the Lower Site on Wednesday morning and Class 2C will spend the morning at 
Bankfield Museum. We end the week on Friday with our Celebration Assemblies - – KS2 at 
9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.   

 

The Spring Term Parents’ 
Evening is on 

MONDAY 10 FEBRUARY  
2.40 – 7.30 

                   
 

PARENT SURVEYS WILL BE AVAILABLE  
ON THE NIGHT. 

         For lists outside classrooms 
on Monday 27th. 

 
PARENT 

 

We have a selection of trips coming 

up to help with our children’s 

learning. See below…  

 
CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

2C 29 January Bankfield Museum 

Year 2 11 March Knowsley Safari Park 

Year 6 3 – 5 June PGL Residential 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Thanks to all parents who are now using our 
payments app School Gateway. 

We have 85% of parents who have supplied 
school with their email address and 61% of 

parents now using the app. 
We are very pleased that you are telling us 

how easy it has been to set up and use. 
 

As we are now into our first month of using 
the system, parents are now aware that 
they MUST book and pay for ALL clubs – 
breakfast, after school, extended schools 
and school trips etc – on the app prior to 

the day the club is needed. 
 

Going forward from Monday 27 January, 
children NOT booked into clubs may be 
turned away and parents asked to come 

and collect them. 
 

School Gateway is now the ONLY way that 
we can accept these payments. 

 
Any parents still having difficulty in 

accessing the app is welcome to come into 
the school office and discuss their issues. 

We are here to help. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 

 

 

We are continuing to raise the profile of reading in our school. 
 

To do this we have… 

 

 Daily phonics lessons 

 Practise guided reading and 

comprehension 

 Intervention groups 

 Junior children have quizzes on the 

books they have read. 

 

PLEASE continue to support school by reading with your children 

and please use our local library. 

 

Year 5 London trips will be at the end 
of April and beginning of May. 

 

 
 

 
For dates and payment details. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Our Talk Topic next week 
will be ‘Chinese New Year’. 

 

We will tell the story of how each 
year was allocated to a different 
animal and talk about traditions. 

 

 

 

 

Half Term 

Close  

Friday 14 

February 

Re-open 

Monday 24 

February 

   

Easter 
Close 

Friday 3 April 

Re-open 

Monday 20 April 

May Day / VE 75th Anniversary – Close Friday 8 May 

Half Term 
Close  

Friday 22 May 

Re-open  

Tuesday 2 June 

   

Mid-Summer 
Close 

Friday 17 July 
 

 

Next term we have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 

Date Class Date Class 

7 February Class 6T and 6C 14 February Class 3B and 3H 

20 March Class 4C and 4W 27 March Class 2O and 2C 

3 April Class 1C and 1R/M Year 5 assembly to be arranged. 

    

29 March 3H & 3T   

Parents of Year 1 children 

are invited into classes on 

Tuesday 4 February  

at 2pm. 
 

As part of their topic on 

Hansel and Gretel the 

afternoon will be spent 

making houses from 

recyclable materials. 
 

Parents… please bring in 

any boxes, bottle tops and 

other recyclable materials 

that can be used.  

Thank you. 

Mrs Main leaves us today for her maternity 

leave and we wish her good luck. 

It was lovely to see Miss Parker, Miss 

Thompson and Mrs Worthington with their 

new additions this week. 

Congratulations also to Miss Bedford who is 

expecting her first child in June. 


